
Crimestoppers: Two Dogs Shot, Seeks Suspect
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Reports of two dogs injured as a result of being shot from a small caliber firearm have been
made to the Avery County Sheriff’s Office.  Both dogs were from the Crossnore area.  Anyone
with information about this incident is requested to call High Country Crimestoppers at
828-737-0125      or the Avery County Sheriff’s Office at 733-2071.  Callers who give
information leading to the arrest of suspects, recovery of stolen property or seizure of drugs or
drug paraphernalia are eligible for a cash reward from the High Country Crime Stopper Board. 
Callers are not required to give their names or other personal information when calling
Crimestoppers.
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